
 

 

 
 
600 East Canal Street, 19th Floor 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
  
DominionEnergy.com 

 

 
April 29, 2022 
 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Dominion Energy Virginia (“Dominion Energy”) is preparing to file a special use 
permit associated with our Pineside Solar facility. As a long-standing corporate 
citizen of Buckingham County, we want to take this opportunity to provide an 
overview of the project.  
 
The proposed Pineside Solar project will be a 74.9 megawatt solar facility set 
back from Route 20, near Bridgeport Road. The project will require approval from 
Buckingham County and the Virginia State Corporation Commission. If granted 
the necessary permits, construction is anticipated to begin as soon as 2025.  
 
This proposed project will also be a positive contributor on providing clean 
energy, new tax revenues, and local economic opportunities in Buckingham.   
 
Dominion Energy is committed to keeping you informed of the Pineside Solar 
project as it progresses. To that end, we are hosting an open house 5:00 p.m. - 
7:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 19, 2022, at the Agricultural Service Center (54 
Administration Lane Buckingham, VA 23921). This will be an opportunity to 
meet with you and your neighbors, provide an overview, and to answer any 
questions.   
 
Dominion Energy looks forward to working with Buckingham County and the 
neighbors of the Pineside solar as we begin this significant project. Please 
contact me at Felix.Sarfo-Kantanka@dominionenergy.com or 804-212-8594 
should you have any questions.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Felix Sarfo-Kantanka, Jr.  
External Affairs Manager   
State & Local Affairs, Virginia 
 
Enclosure  


